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Neighborhood Beautification Grants 
The Neighborhood Beautification Grants process will begin on January 3, 2022. The 
application, FAQ, and a cover letter will be sent directly to all HOA’s. The cover letter 
will include an overview of the application, who to contact with any questions, as well 
as overall timeline. Applicants are encouraged to reach out to public works staff for any 
projects that would be placed in the right-of-way, ensuring that they all have proper 
permits prior to submitting application. Applications will be accepted until March 31 with 
award letters distributed by mid-April to ensure HOAs are able to properly prepare for 
any spring projects.   
 
MML Westgate Dinner 
Mark your calendars for Thursday, January 27. Smithville will host the Westgate dinner 
at White Iron Ridge. The Mayor and Linda Drummond are working with local 
restaurants and others to provide “a taste of Smithville,” including a meal catered by 
Aroma Bistro, Chops and Kozak’s as well as a cash bar. Please RSVP to Linda if you plan 
to attend. 
 
Holiday Closure and Best Wishes 
City Hall will be closed on Friday, December 31 in observance of New Year’s Day.  Best 
Wishes to you and yours for a Happy New Year. 
 
 
 
 
 


